
    

                                                                                                    

 
 

VIL/PB/RCA/2022/ January/003   
 
January 24th, 2022  
 
Advisor (Networks, Spectrum and Licensing) 
Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan 
Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg (Old Minto Road),  
New Delhi – 110 002 
 
Kind Attn: Shri Syed Tausif Abbas  
 
Subject:  Vodafone Idea’s Counter-Comments to TRAI Consultation Paper on Auction of 

Spectrum in frequency bands identified for IMT / 5G 
 
Reference:  TRAI Consultation Paper dated 30th November 2021 
 VIL comments submitted vide letter no. VIL/PB/RCA/2022/001 dated 10.01.2022 
 VIL letter no. VIL/PB/RCA/2022/002 dated 10.01.2022 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is in reference to the TRAI’s consultation paper on Auction of Spectrum in frequency bands 
identified for IMT / 5G issued on 30th November 2021. 
 
In continuation to our above-mentioned letters, kindly find enclosed our counter-comments to the 
comments submitted by various stakeholders to the captioned consultation on ‘Auction of Spectrum 
in frequency bands identified for IMT / 5G issued on 30th November 2021’.  
 
We request your kind consideration and support on our above-mentioned counter-comments. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Vodafone Idea Limited 

 
P. Balaji 
Chief Regulatory & Corporate Affairs Officer  
Enclosed: Above stated Counter-Comments 

Copy to:  The Secretary, TRAI 














